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City of SeaTac 
 

Request for Proposals 
for 

SeaTac 2044: Major Comprehensive Plan Update Project 

The City of SeaTac is requesting proposals from qualified consultants to assist in 
updating its Comprehensive Plan to integrate current City priorities and ensure 
consistency with state and regional growth management planning. The project will 
update the community’s vision for SeaTac over the next twenty years, describe the 
City’s identity, enhance community well-being, and plan for anticipated growth and 
change. Key growth strategies to explore include optimizing the City’s three light rail 
stations and other significant infrastructure to increase access to opportunity for 
SeaTac’s multiple residential and business communities. 

 

• A virtual pre-submittal meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 13, 
2022, 3-4pm (PT) to ask questions and clarify the project’s scope. To get the 
virtual meeting link, please contact Principal Planner Kate Kaehny at 
kkaehny@seatacwa.gov.  

• Electronic submission of proposals will be accepted through Friday, January 6, 
2023, until 4:00 PM (PT). RFP documents may be obtained on the City’s website 
at www.seatacwa.gov/business/rfp-rfq-bid-procurement or by contacting 
kkaehny@seatacwa.gov. 
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